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Dear Parents, 
 
Next half term our topic will be ‘Ticket to Ride’. The seven Areas of Learning will be focussed upon within this 
theme. We have planned a wide range of activities and experiences both inside and outside, including our trip 
to the Bluebell Railway! 

 
There will be opportunities for the children to explore, discuss and discover all about: 

 
• What makes an enjoyable journey 
• Different types of transport and how people and things move from place to place 
• Road safety  
• Vehicles need to be kept clean and repaired 
 
Things to do at home with your child could include: 
• Spot different types of transport 
• Make a trip on a bus or a train, and bring in your ticket or a photo 
• Talk about Road safety and look at different crossings 
• Go through a car wash 
• Spot road signs, such as a red triangle, blue circles, crosses etc.  

                                                  
Please could you kindly bring in to school: 

• Large boxes 

• Any pictures of transport  
 

As you will be aware, we have a half termly school value and thinking skill, which are woven into every aspect of 
school life. This half term our value is ‘Appreciation’ and our thinking skill is ‘Reflectiveness’ so we will be 
incorporating these into our activities and experiences too.  

 
Should you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

The Kindergarten Team 
 
 


